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Dear Editor,

As it's swept across the country, COVID-19 has brought fear and instability the like of which
most of us have ever experienced.

Lockdown has meant separation from our loved ones.
This is a heartbreak all too familiar for many refugee families.

Under existing rules, child refugees in the UK aren’t entitled to have their parents or siblings
Join them here.

They must struggle to adjust to a new life without the people they need the most.

The Immigration Bill currently going through parliament is an opportunity correct this
injustice.

With coronavirus making us all acutely aware of being separated from our loved ones, MPs
must recognise that child refugees need their families too.

Sincerely,



